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Type: recognition Version: 2 Status: Filed

Title
Special Recognition - Introduction of New Planning Staff

Recommended Action
Committee Recommendation:
Not referred to a committee.

City Manager Recommendation:
Receive the introduction to Community, Planning and Development’s new planning staff.  Briefing
only; no action requested

Report
Issue:
The Community Planning and Development (CPD) Department has recently hired three new planning
staff.

Staff Contact:
Leonard Bauer, CPD Deputy Director, 360.753.8206

Presenter(s):
Leonard Bauer, CPD Deputy Director

Background and Analysis:
The Community Planning and Development (CPD) Department has recently hired three new planning
staff:

· Senior Planner Nicole Floyd is filling the new position authorized by the City Council in 2015.

· Senior Planner Joyce Phillips has been hired to fill a position being vacated by Planning
Manager Todd Stamm, who is retiring.

· The third new position is a temporary position created due to a maternity leave.  That position
is being filled by Senior Planner Linda Bentley.

Neighborhood/Community Interests (if known):
NA
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Options:
NA

Financial Impact:
These three positions are included in the CPD budget for 2016.
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